
 

 

  

 

 
Wednesday 31st January 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

Coal Mining Museum Trip – Year 5 

 

 

During Spring term, we will be focusing on Coal Mining as part of our History Curriculum. To give 

the children a real coal mining experience, we have booked a visit to the National Coal Mining 

museum. The visit will take place on Thursday 21st March 2024.  

 

The trip will cost £17.50 which can be made via Parent Pay, which also acts as consent. 

 

This unique experience will include visiting the historic colliery buildings, viewing their interactive 

galleries, enjoying inspiring workshops and having the chance to go underground in a real coal mine, 

so as you can see, the day is jam packed with worthwhile learning experiences! 

 

We will be leaving school at 8.30am, so please ensure that your child arrives at school at 8:15am. 

We will be leaving the venue to return to school for the usual pick up time at 3:15pm.  

 

Children are to wear school uniform, a warm coat and practical footwear and bring a packed lunch 

and water bottle.   

 

Please ensure that if your child has medical needs that they have their medication with them on the 

day. 

 

If you would like to volunteer to help on the day, please let the Teachers or the office know and it 

will be on a first come first served basis. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Year 5 Teachers 

 
 

 

 
 


